Kendra Kloster

From: ~ Kasen Spickler [kasen_spickler@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 8:58 PM

To: Kendra Kloster

Ce: Scott Spickler

Subject: HB-7, SBt7

Yo whom it may concern,

I would like to voice my opinion in favor of banning synthetic marijuana in Alaska. It's a
very dangerous drug and it doesn't belong in our state.

I have seen what smoking this does to a person and it was a very scary experience. Vomiting,
very intense hallucinations, and high heart rate just to name a few symptoms. I believe if I
wasn't around during this episode this person very well could have died. I think it's djust a
matter of time before it does take someones life.

I hope Alaska follows in many other states footsteps and bans this substance.
Kasen Spickler

9698 N. Douglas Huwy.

Juneau, AK 99881

(997) 723-9330



